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Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended Norton Indoor Track & Field Welcome Dinner

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

I attended a welcome dinner at the Norton HealthCare Indoor
Track and field facility on November 7th on behalf of the KHSAA
office. The Norton staff invited groups who have held meets in
the past year to a welcome and networking dinner. This was a
small event, but was great for fostering relationships in the
Indoor Track & Field community.


